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The Glen has always had a special place in my heart. Not only did The Skids play one of their first ever 
gigs there but we often rehearsed and for a while lived in a flat that over looked one of the most majestic 
public parks in the UK. As a child the park was always a place of tremendous happiness and a place where 
kids from all over the region could enjoy it’s sheer epic scale. It would be social and cultural travesty for 
the park to be re-defined and split into different sections. There are many other areas where a new 
development could go, this is the wrong one. The park belongs to the people and they have responded 
over the years  by making it an essential part of their lives. Saving The Glen is a fight that has to be won. 
It has my complete support. 
 
Richard jobson 

Owner
Rectangle

Owner
Rectangle

Owner
Rectangle

Owner
Rectangle


